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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of the Petition of Citizens 
Telephone Company for Approval of an IntraLATA 
Toll Dialing Parity Plan 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 

Case No. T0-99-500 

On June 10, 1999, the Missouri Public Service Commission issued 

its Report and Order in the above-styled matter. On page 9 of that 

Report and Order, at lines 3 to 4, it states, "Citizens will waive PIC 

change charges for a 90-day period." In fact, Citizens will waive PIC 

change charges for a period of 180 days, not 90 days. The Report and 

Order is corrected to read, "Citizens will waive PIC change charges for 

a 180-day period." 
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Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 17th day of June, 1999. 

Mills, Deputy Chief Regulatory Law Judge 

BY THE COMMISSION 

!::~1~M; 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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